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CENTRAL BOARD OF SECONDARY EDUCATION 
(An autonomous Organisation under the Union Ministry of Human Resource Development, Govt. of India) 

“SHIKSHA KENDRA” 2, COMMUNITY CENTER, PREET VIHAR, DELHI-110092 

CBSE/PO(Voc)/2012     

                                                                                            4th October, 2012 

Circular No. Acad-80/2012 

To 

 

The Heads of Institutions  

Affiliated to CBSE  

 

Subject:  Awareness Workshop on Geospatial Technology and other Skill Competency 

Based Courses of CBSE at Army Public School, Kamaraj Road, Bangalore  

 

Dear Principal, 

 

You must be aware that the Board is offering 34 Vocational Courses in different sectors at 

Senior Secondary Level and many of these courses are offered in collaboration with the 

professional organisations to create skilled manpower for the industry.  

 

New vocational courses like Geospatial Technology, Mass Media and Media Production, 

Food Production, Retail etc. are being designed by involving industry for which they will also 

provide technical assistance in training the faculty to enable them to teach newly introduced 

courses. The Board is planning to expand the reach of all such skill oriented courses across 

the country from the session 2013-14, even from class IX onwards. In this context Board has 

decided to organize a one day Workshop for Geospatial Technology and other skill 

competency based Courses. 

 

The experts from ROLTA India Limited and other industries have kindly consented to hold 

an interactive session with the principals and the teachers.  

 

The programme schedule is as follows:  

S. No.  
Name of the 

Programme  
Participants   Dates  & Time Venue  

1. 
Awareness 

Workshop   

School 

principals and 

faculty 

members  

12
th

 Oct. 2012  

11:00 a.m. to 

5:30 p.m.  

Army Public School, Abdul 

Hamid Barracks K Kamaraj 

Road, Bangalore, Karnataka  

Phone No. 080-25581238 

 

Therefore you are requested kindly to attend the aforesaid Awareness Workshop along with 

one/two faculty members.  

 



You can send the confirmation (as per proforma attached) through email to 

voc.cbse@gmail.com with a copy to alpana.bohra@rolta.com preferably by10:00 a.m., 5
th

 

October 2012, so that we can make necessary arrangements.  

 

There shall be no fees for attending the workshop and no TA/DA will be paid by CBSE.  

                                         

An early response is highly anticipated. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

  

(Dr. Biswajit Saha) 

Programme Officer & 

                       Director I/C (Vocational) 
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